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January 24, 2013 
     REVISED LETTER    
 
Song Vang 
2108 Margaret St 
Saint Paul MN 55119 
 
VIA EMAIL:  vang0145@gmail.com 
 
Re:   Appeal for Property at 1133 Rice Street 
 
Dear Mr. Vang: 
 
This is to confirm that on January 22, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above matter to Tuesday, January 29, 
2013 at 2:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall to give you a chance to get the Fire Certificate of 
Occupancy reinstated before a new tenant moves in.  If inspector finds severe items that need 
to be addressed, you must correct those items before occupancy of the building.  In the 
meantime, Vacant Building inspector will hold off on closing the vacant building file. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Rich Singerhouse (email) 
 Matt Dornfeld (email) 
 Mike Kalis (email) 
 Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Wayne Spiering (email) 
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